SHORELINE

Ecole Shoreline Community Middle School

April 30™ Newsletter

Friday, May 4"-Grade 6 Immunizations

Friday, May 18"-Professional Development Day-school not in session
Monday, May 21* -Victoria Day (Stat holiday)

Wednesday, May 30"-Band concert at 7:30

Friday, June 1*-Curriculum Completion Day-Early dismissal at 10:35am
Tuesday, June 26"-Grade 8 grad ceremony. Parents are invited.

On May 26th the BC School Dragon Boat Championships will be taking place on Burnaby Lake
on the mainland. Shoreline would like to put together a dragon boat team to participate.

This spring the Big Canoe Program will be providing the opportunity for every grade 6 and every
grade 7 to paddle the Victoria Canoe and Kayak Clubs dragon boat.

By the middle of May we will have a sign-up for students interested in being a part of the
Dragon Boat team and going to the BC School Championships.




Raising Digitally
Responsible Youth

With society heading in a direction of being constantly connected to technology, what do we need to
know as parents to protect our kids and teach them responsible and appropriate use of technology?
The parameters of rules and expectations that you put in place at home will undoubtedly guide their
behaviour in the years to come. Please join us for an informative presentation which will cover the
following topics and more!

« Social Media Update — The most current apps & trends in their social media lives
Pick Your Battles! — You will have to balance the yin with the yang, promote
independence whilst taking a strong stance on certain subjects
Current Research — Brain development & technology, violent video games
Digital Footprint and Reputation — With their future approaching, recruiters and
employers are taking note — what will they find?

Tips & Tricks to Use at Home
To register click
BCSSA
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To Shoreline grade 6 parents of students who need a second dose of vaccine. The nurses will be there
May 4. Please prep your child accordingly. A good night’s sleep, good breakfast and something to
distract them if they need it. Reassurance that they can do it.




With Gratitude and Respect, we acknowledge the local Nations
who allow us on their Traditional Territories as visitors

Urban Powwow Dance Lessons

WHEN: 5:30pm-7:30pm Monday evenings
(April 23 to June 11, and again July 9 thru to 23)
WHERE: Victoria Native Friendship Centre (VNFC)
231 Regina Avenue (in the gymnasium)
Please RSVP for the weekly potluck feast
email nihiyawsociety@hotmail.com or on the facebook event

page “Urban Pow wow Dance Lessons” help us start up a
community Urban Pow-wow program.

Indigenous community members and allies welcome to support
this grassroot event. We invite drummers and singers, dancers
and regalia makers, to share Teachings and have fun together.




Reunification Drill
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